
Hudson Grocery Cooperative 
Interim Board of Directors meeting 
October 24, 2012 
 
Alex Stoehr and Steve Fox unable to attend.  Bridget O’Meara required to leave the 
meeting early. Bess Hambleton required to stay late at work and would be late arriving to 
the meeting.  Quorum would be four board members.  Board meeting cancelled due to 
lack of quorum.   
 
Committees will continue as usual.  Planning for Annual Owners Meeting will continue. 


